
               POOL SANITATION AND HEALTH PRE-CAUTIONS 

 

We recently had an issue with fecal contamination in the swimming 

pool.  When this occurs the City requires the pool to be closed and 

sanitized immediately, since not doing so could lead to health issues for 

those swimming in the pool after the contamination occurred.  If this 

happens when you are in the pool area, it is the owner’s responsibility to 

alert the management company and the board that an incident has 

happened.   

As an owner, you are responsible for any issues that arise from your 

guests and must notify SBB and the board. 

Let’s remember that we all share our common areas and we all want a 

safe and healthy environment. 
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